
 
MARCH 29, 2022 
 

Dancers, 
 
How time flies when you are having a good time 
dancing.  This Wednesday night is almost here 
which means that our round dancing opportunities 
with Judy's Easy Rounds will be coming to an end 
next week. So, just two dance nights left before 
we travel back to Tennessee. 
 
And, if you aren't already registered for the 
Tennessee State Square & Round Dance Convention, 
make plans to attend and join us on August 4th, 
5th and 6th in Gatlinburg.  For more information 
on the Convention go 
to: http://www.tnsquaredance.org.  We have by far 
one of the best State Conventions anywhere and 
our round dancing program has top notch cuers and 
teachers.  Of course, Judy will be there cueing 
her heart out. We are looking forward to seeing 
as many of you as possible in Tennessee, and this 
Wednesday evening at Harold's Recreational Center 
in Port Charlotte. 
 
The playlist is attached.  Don't forget, tonight 
is Judy's Fun Rounds at Horizon Village in North 
Fort Myers.   
 

Judy Barnhill, Cuer 

http://www.tnsquaredance.org./


 
 



 
 


